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 We might have some volunteer opportunities coming up soon at Roadhouse 

and The Haven but we will keep you posted on that until things are set in 

stone. 

 Thanks to everyone that came out to the tailgate, we will try and make the 

next one more organized since this past one was very last minute. One that 

we will definitely be doing is Homecoming on Oct. 25th! 

 If you haven’t already, join the Psychology Club on Campus Connect! 

 We will be taking a group picture next week so look out for that! 

 If you have any t-shirt ideas/designs, please email them to me by Friday and 

I will make a poll for them on Campus Connect for you guys to vote on and 

we will present the winning design in our meeting next Tuesday.  


